
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: March-15-14 8:40 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2012-0459 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
There should be no approval of increases at this time. The economy is poor and the average 
person cannot continue to finance the profit margins of the corporations. Enough is enough! 
Between delivery charges and debt recovery charges people are drowning and it is sick. Who 
other thanassive corporations get that kind of support from government? Not the little guy I 
assure you. No more! 

Name: Allison Jones 

Address:   
  

 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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